
 

 Canterbury Regional Committee of New Zealand Bridge Inc 

  

 

 

 

Minutes of the CRC Skype Meeting Held 6.15 pm Monday 25 July 2011 

 

Present Michael Johnstone (Chair), Helen Good, Judith Calder and Trish Scott 

(Secretary/Treasurer) 

 

Signatory Motion “THAT Helen Good become a signatory for CRC for cheque signing” 

 Trish Scott/Michael Johnstone                    Carried 

                         Trish/Helen to action 

 

I Ps Discussion regarding the performances at the Interprovincials in Hamilton 

 Email to be sent to those in the Intermediate and Youth Teams congratulating them on 

their result – both teams getting into the finals                             Helen to action 

 Final cost of accommodation was $5499 – as required, NZ Bridge notified 

 

Grants Very pleased able to achieve grants of $2000 each from both Southern Trust and Pub 

Charity – this $4000 was utilized in the accommodation costs for the IPs   Letters of 

appreciation/thanks to go to these organisations.      Judith/Trish to action 

 From the Bank statement it is noted that $510 (coaching grant) has been deposited 

from NZ Bridge – evidently the overspend from the previous 12 month period has not 

been refunded. 

 The application from Rangiora for contribution towards their lessons for beginners to 

be forwarded to NZ Bridge for consideration as their membership exceeds 100. 

                                             Judith/Trish to action 

 

Interclub Teams event due to be held 20 August – flyer has been sent to all clubs – registrations 

close 12 August.     Will know then how many teams are involved.    Cost to clubs is 

$20 per team.     Follow up required regarding finalizing issues with Crockfords as 

two different amounts have been forwarded from that Club.  CRC pays for 

masterpoints (cost centre 500) and the Director.  Trish to follow up and advise CRC 

 

AGM/Conf No particular feedback from Michael regarding NZ Bridge AGM  nor any particular 

agents items for Conference, both Michael and Trish attending Conference. 

 

Tournaments   Michael had circulated proposed 2012 schedule.     It is not likely that Christchurch 

Club will be in a position to host tournaments until later in 2012    Discussion 

regarding possible dates/venues for events, e.g. the trials, Congresses and Swiss Pairs. 

 

I P Trials Some positive feedback received regarding format used this year – propose that Open, 

Women’s and Intermediate again be held on same day. ? 31 March with Senior and 

Youth (if required) 14 or 21 April.   Survey to be sent this year’s IP reps to ascertain 

feedback re above proposal with result available for CRC meeting 26 August. 

          Helen to action 

 There being no further issues to discuss, meeting closed at 7.10 pm 

Next Meeting  5.15 pm on Friday 26 August  (8A Leacroft Street) 


